
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday 19th October 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
R.E: Year 4 Portals to the Past Anglo-Saxon Visit 
 
This term the children are learning all about the Anglo-Saxon era. 
 
To enhance the children’s learning about the Anglo-Saxon era we have 
organised for a history specialist company called ‘Portals to the Past’ to come 
into school and spend a day with the children. During this day, the children will 
be able to see what clothes the Anglo-Saxon’s wore including armour and 
weapons, play Anglo-Saxon games, and explore how archaeologist piece 
together the artefacts they dig up.  
 
 
 We have arranged this for Tuesday 1st December. Please also note that 
‘Portals to the Past’ will run their workshops until 3pm, so it is likely that the 
children will be released a little later than usual on this day. 
 
 
As ‘Portals to the Past’ are an external company this does incur a cost for each 
child which is £6.40. Therefore, we have the right to cancel this visit if we don’t 
receive enough contributions. So to ensure that this exciting opportunity goes 
ahead we would need your parental consent and contribution made on 
Parentpay by Friday 27th November 2020.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss L. Jackson and Miss R. Merry 
 
Year 4 Class Teachers 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


